
August 13, 2019 
       INFORMATIONAL ITEMS 

 
 
 

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 
 

To:  Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
Date:  August 2, 2019 
 
Subject: Letter of Thanks from Laura (Riding) Jackson Foundation Board 
 
From:  Bob Solari, Chairman, Commissioner District 5   
    
 
A letter was received by the Laura (Riding) Jackson Foundation Board, thanking the 
County for use of County land for past 25 years. 
 
The letter is included as back-up. 
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